
Notice of Rate Increase 
Proceeding 23AL-0452CP 

Delta Transport, LLC filed Passenger Tariff, Colorado PUC No. 2 with the Colorado Public 
Utilities Commission on September 5, 2023. The proposed effective date of the tariff is October 6, 
2023. 

Delta Transport, LLC, under Certificate No. 55897, may provide charter and shuttle service 
between all points in the Counties of Adams, Arapahoe, Broomfield, Clear Creek, Denver, 
Douglas, Elbert, El Paso, Gilpin, Jefferson, Park and Weld, State of Colorado. 

Delta Transport, LLC in Passenger Tariff. Colorado PUC No. 2 proposes to increase the rates for 
the charter service authorized by Certificate 55897. 

The proposed rates are: 

Charter service (Passengers whose fare is paid by Medicaid funds distributed by HCPF) 

Base rate 
Per mile 

Existing Proposed 

$55 
$2.50 

$55 
$5.50 

Charter service (Passengers whose fare is paid by private insurance companies. 

Base rate 
Per mile 

Existing Proposed 

$55 
$2.50 

$55 
$4.50 

Unless the Colorado Public Utilities Commission suspends the proposed effective date, the 
proposed changes will become effective on October 6, 2023. Objections to the proposed tariff 
changes must be made in writing and filed with the Colorado Public Utilities Commission, 1560 
Broadway, Suite 250, Denver, CO 80202, ore-filed in Proceeding No. 23AL-0452TR by October 
4, 2023. If the Commission sets the matter for hearing, the filing of a written objection will not by 
itself allow a person to participate in the hearing. To participate in the hearing, a party must also file 
a written intervention and receive leave of the Commission to intervene. Requests to intervene as a 
party must comply with Commission rules. 
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